
Pembina County 
North Dakota 



 

An overview of how the system works: 

 

* Streets run East and West 

    *Avenues run North and South           

*Each section equals 1 mile 

          * Each mile is divided into 100 numbers 

          *Odd numbers are to the North and 

West  

         *Even numbers are to the South and East 

           * Federal, State, and County highways 

were not renamed. 

* All correction lines are followed  

 

Resident numbers: 

1st, 2nd, or possibly 3rd number –Which ST or 

AVE Range it falls. 

3rd, or possibly 4th number Tenth of a mile 

4th, or possibly 5th number Hundredth of a 

mile– And Even or Odd 

ODD to the West and North 

Even to the East and South 

 

Since Pembina county is in the Northeast corner 
of the state, all streets and avenues end in NE. 

 

Unincorporated cities were addressed 

differently because they wouldn’t fit into this 

addressing system. Old plat maps were 

consulted to address these areas. Rural 

subdivisions were addressed much like the 

unincorporated cities. Each road was assigned a 

name.  

 

           

The incorporated cities addressed their own 

residents and gave the county the information 

to put into address database. 

 

A Pembina County map is included which 

illustrates how the system works in the rural 

area. 

 

At the time this brochure was created, the 

county is not requiring rural residents to post 

house numbers. However, if you live in an area 

where there are several houses in a row, or 

perhaps in a rural subdivision or unincorporated 

city, you may want to post a house number on 

your own. 

 

 

 

If you are unsure of what your address is, or 

have any questions call the Pembina County 

911 Administration Office at 265-8222.  

Please have an accurate description of where 

you live, preferably with your township and 

section number. 

 

Pembina County 911 Administration 

308 Courthouse Dr # 7 Cavalier ND, 58220-4100 

 

701-265-8222 

The rural addressing for Pembina 

County used a system called the 

“Modified Burkle Addressing Plan”. 

This addressing scheme is a 

standard for ND 911 systems for 

ND systems approved since 1993. 

This addressing scheme is 

coordinated with postal authorities.  

Pembina County E911 

Addressing System 


